
-,
'"'-'

,n ,e

HOWAERD ENEW : BSETY
OFFICE OF RADIATION SAFETY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20059

September 27, 1979

MC40RANDUM

TO : Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc= mission
Region I

Dr. George A. Ferguson, ChairmanFROM -

Howard University Radiation Safety
Co-ittee

~

SUBJECT : IE Eulletin 79-19

All licensees at Howard University received IE Eulletin 79-19
during the month of August 1979 The response to questions raised
in this bulletin is attached. Since the use of isotopes at Howard
University is organized and directed through the Howard University
Radiation Safety Connittee, this response is a combined response
of those persons who received the bulletin.
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